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Isván Alvarez Herrera Receives 2024 Technologist Best Abstract Award  

Rochester, Minn. (July 10, 2024) - The American Neuromuscular Foundation is excited to 

announce Isván Alvarez Herrera, CNCT, as the recipient of the 2024 Technologist Best Abstract 

Award for his abstract titled, “Cutaneous Silent Period in a Patient With Warm Complex 

Regional Pain Syndrome.” The Technologist Best Abstract Award is given to the best research 

paper submitted by a technologist who has conducted and shared research to advance the science 

NM and MSK diseases. 

Mr. Alvarez Herrera is a technologist at Methodist Rehab Center in Mississippi. An avid 

researcher, this is Mr. Alvarez Herrera’s second time winning the Technologist Best Abstract 

Award from the American Neuromuscular Foundation. For his 2024 award, his research focuses 
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